
Achievement Assemblies                    Friday 25 November 2022 

Dear Parents  

   

Please note that there will be no Achievement Assembly on Monday and Tuesday next week 

due to the Speech Day Holiday. Our Stars of the Week will be carried forward to Monday 6 and 

Tuesday 7 December; these two assemblies with parents will be the last two for this Autumn 

Term. We will then look forward to welcoming you back to these gatherings on Monday 16 and 

Tuesday 17 January 2023.  

   

With best wishes.    

   

Mrs K L O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

 


